
 
 

Balancing Authority of Northern California  
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT OF REGULAR MEETING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with California Government Code section 54955, 
that the June 23, 2021 Regular Meeting of the Commissioners of the Balancing 
Authority of Northern California (BANC) is adjourned to 2:00 p.m. on July 28, 2021. The 
July meeting is currently expected to be held telephonically/remotely, in accordance 
with State of CA Executive Orders related to COVID-19, including Executive Order N-
29-20, which provides specific guidance related to public meetings. Any revision to the 
current plan will be noticed accordingly. 
  
 
Accessible Public Meetings - Upon request, BANC will provide written agenda materials in appropriate 
alternative formats, or disability-related modification or accommodation, including auxiliary aids or 
services, to enable individuals with disabilities to participate in public meetings.  Please send a written 
request, including your name, mailing address, phone number and brief description of the requested 
materials and preferred alternative format or auxiliary aid or service at least 3 days before the meeting.  
Requests should be sent to: Kris Kirkegaard, 555 Capitol Mall, Suite 570, Sacramento, California 95814 
or to kirkegaard@braunlegal.com.  


